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Silver Creek High School
It has been an honor to be starting as the principal at SCHS.  The first few weeks have been filled with so
many smiles.  Getting to know the students has been a highlight.  The Dragons definitely have personality
and we love having them here at school.

Our electives this semester are varied.  Students had the opportunity to choose from Maker Space: art,
designing, building, paper making, and various other projects.  The studio is open for students to record,
video, and play musical instruments.  Other offerings include fly fishing, nature walks, and mindfulness.
Students have the opportunity to engage in academic assistance during these times if they are needing
support.

School BBQ:  Thank you all for attending the School BBQ.  It was so great to see the students and all of
you who participated.  Good food and good company are always such a treat.

SCHS started the school year with the theme “We are all human here!”  Students and staff made soft foil
sculptures that represent one piece of information about themselves.  Silver Creek is an intimate
alternative school that thrives on building relationships amongst the staff and students. We nurture
community here at Silver Creek. Students took the time to share one important detail that inspires and
defines them. This is essential to helping the staff and other students know what and how we can support
and engage with each other. We have been so excited to start the year, and we are grateful to let every
student know we care about them and they matter to us!

Upcoming events:
Sun Valley Museum of Art is coming to work with our Science Department, Chris Koch, and the
11th-grade Environmental Science class.  We are thrilled to have this integrated study happening for our
students. Such a pleasure to be working with our community.
October 1, is picture retake day.
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